STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street ¢ Spokane, WA 99205-1295 ¢ 509-329-3400

April 19, 2018

Ms. Anastasia Duarte, RS, Retail Environmental Remediation Administrator
Tesoro Refining and Marketing Company

3450 South 344® Way, Suite 201

Auburn, WA 98001-9540

Re: Supplemental RI/FS Investigation for the Following Site:

Site Name: Chevron Pipeline Company, Pasco Bulk Terminal

Site Address: 2900 Sacajawea Park Rd, Pasco, WA 99301 (Frankhn County)
Facility Site No. (FSID): 55763995

Cleanup Site No. (CSID): 4867

Dear Ms. Duarte:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) has reviewed the scope of work for the
supplemental site investigation work as part of the Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study (RI/FS) for
the former Chevron Pipeline Company Site (Site) at the Tesoro Refining and Marketing Company
(Tesoro) facility in Pasco, Franklin County, WA. The reviewed scope of work is outlined in a letter dated
December 10, 2017, from CEECON Testing Inc. (CEECON).

Additionally, Ecology has also reviewed a revision to the supplemental RI/FS site investigation work; this
revision is described in a letter from CEECON, dated April 12, 2018.

Ecology concurs with the revised scope of work described in the two letters prepared by CEECON and
you may implement the supplemental RI/FS Site investigation as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about this opinion, please contact me by phone at: (509)-329-3543 or
e-mail me at: clof461@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Christer Loftenius, L.H.G.
Eastern Region, Toxics Cleanup Program

cl:mk

oes Mr. Michael Hodges, CEECON, San Francisco, CA
Ms. Nicky Moody, AECOM, Portland OR
Ecology File



